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I am in support of 4124. I am a member of local union IATSE 488 and work in the film 

& tv industry as a makeup artist. Said industry has been negatively affected by both 

COVID-19 as well as last year’s industry strikes. We have all seen reductions and 

complete stops of filming in our area. We desperately need help building the industry 

back up in Oregon. There is still not enough work for everyone. This was happening 

before Covid too. Please consider supporting this bill in favor of creating jobs in an 

important, profitable industry here in Oregon.  


